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September 1, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Please remember to log into the Parent Portal as soon as possible before schools reopen on September 6, 2022. We 
rely on parents and guardians to update information before every school year to ensure that the district has correct 
student information on record for emergency purposes and accurate school or district communications. 
 
The Parent Portal contains: 

�x Homeroom assignments and schedules 
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